
 

Non - Curriculum Trip 

November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

French A Level film study day 
 
We are delighted to offer your son the possibility to attend a day at Lancaster University in the Department of 
Languages and Culture. In order to celebrate world famous French actor Catherine Deneuve’s 80th birthday, 
the faculty are organising a full day of activities to support your son in his A Level studies. He will be studying 
the Nouvelle vague, revising essential structures, getting new angles on cultural events, and developing his 
language skills. 
  
This fantastic day will take place on Thursday 11th January 2024, and we will be travelling on the school minibus. 
Your son will be required to bring a packed lunch but there is no other cost to the trip. 
 
Please discuss this with your child and if you wish them to take part in this trip, please can you complete an 
Expression of Interest Form, by the 29th November, using this link.  Once numbers are confirmed, we will 
email to request you to complete the Trip Form. 
 

Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding 
medical, passports, EHIC/GHIC requirements and Covid compliance etc.    

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Frédérique Blakeley 

 

Modern Foreign Languages Department 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/form/?pid=164&form=744

